SAVARIA

Silvio Spiri 14-6/2019/TAG2019
Chairman

Centro Culturale San Martino — Puglia

Taviano

Italia/Olaszorszag

Dear Mr Chairman,

The Municipality of the Urban County of Szombathely, the Savaria Museum (County Museums
Authority) and the Saint Martin Institute, as well as the Hungarian Council of the Saint Martin European
Cultural Route, are holding an international conference on May 16-17, 2019, on the legacy of Saint
Martin in Europe and Hungary. The continuous reverence for Saint Martin is significant not only in
Hungary, but throughout Europe. We feel it is an important and immediate task to preserve the European
values related to his reverence, as well as tending to his legacy.

We wish to respectfully invite you to this conference, and would also like to request you hold a 20-
minute presentation, to facilitate the intellectual assets related to Saint Martin be added to more
international or regional heritage lists, and in a long-term perspective, to the World Heritage List of
UNESCO.

Language of the programme: English and Hungarian — with simultaneous translation

Conference starting time: May 16, 2019 09:00, closing time: May 17, 14:00

We will ensure accommodation for presenters, as requested, for May 15th and 16th, and if needed, May
17th as well.

The detailed programme of the meeting will be sent early April.

We wish to welcome you as a presenter for this conference, therefore we hope that you will accept our
invitation and request!

We await your reply at the following address and will be available to answer any additional questions
at the following email address:

Contact persons:

Ildik6 Szommer — Savaria Museum - Saint Martin Institute
Roébert Orban — Hungarian Council of the Saint Martin European Cultural Route

Szombathely, March 19, 2019
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